
Board Report Mineola Primary School/May 2013 

 Current enrollment is 439. 

 Kindergarten celebrated Earth Day with various outside learning activities on the 1st. 

 Kindergarten visited the Caldwell Zoo on the 6th.  

 The PTP sponsored a teacher appreciation luncheon on May 7th.  

 1st Grade visited the Caldwell Zoo on May 9th.  

 The 1st grade toured the Mineola Public Library on the 10th.  

 Kindergarten visited the Dairy Museum in Sulphur Springs on the 10th.  

 2nd grade introductory visit to the elementary school on May 10th. 

 TPRI End of Year Testing is being conducted the week of May 13th – 17th for Kindergarten, 1st 

and 2nd Grades. 

 Progress Reports sent home on the 14th.  

 College Jersey Day on the 16th. 

 Head Start/Pre-K water day will be held on the 24th.  

 Memorial Day Holiday on the 27th.  

 The 2nd grade will have a bicycle rodeo sponsored by the Pilot Club to discuss bicycle safety and 

then have their water day on the 30th.  

 June 6th – Final Awards ceremony at 8:15.  

 


